
 
 

 COMPLIANCE 
 

The School of Dental Medicine is committed to a long-standing tradition of ethical and 
responsible conduct. The Code of Conduct reflects the School of Dental Medicine’s 
mission, core values, and vision.  

OUR MISSION 

Our Compliance Program contributes to and supports the School of Dental Medicine’s 
mission of delivering innovative, world-class oral health education, patient care, and 
research. The program is designed to promote a culture that encourages ethical conduct 
consistent with laws, regulations, and our policies and procedures. In addition, the program 
fosters an environment of collaboration and integrity where we lean on our collective 
expertise, measure and celebrate our successes and serve as resources for our 
employees, vendors, patients, and business partners. 

STONY BROOK MEDICINE COMPLIANCE POLICIES AND PROCEDURES 
 
The code of conduct demonstrates the School of Dental Medicine’s commitment to 
compliance with federal and state laws and the standards of conduct expected for all 
School of Dental Medicine representatives. Learn more about our code of conduct, 
policies, and procedures (here). 

STONY BROOK MEDICINE COMPLIANCE HELPLINE 
 
To report a known or suspected compliance-related issue, please contact the Compliance 
Helpline at 1-866-623-1480. Our Helpline is available 24 hours a day, 7 days a week in 
English and Spanish, and reports can be made anonymously or by name. Alternatively, 
reports can be made through the secure web-based reporting site 
at https://sbuh.navexone.com. 
 
The School of Dental Medicine ensures the confidentiality of the information in the report 
and the individual making the report. The School of Dental Medicine endorses employees 
to report to their supervisor or management instances where they believe violations of 
policies or standards have occurred. 
 
The School of Dental Medicine encourages employees, vendors, patients, and business 
partners to report to the Office of Health Sciences Schools Compliance or the Compliance 
Helpline any actual or suspected violations of the School of Dental Medicine’s policies and 
procedures or federal or state law. Calls received by the Compliance Helpline are often 
inquiries but can sometimes be reports of potential misconduct. Our investigatory process 
includes many methods to determine whether any misconduct occurred. 



 
The Office of Health Sciences Schools Compliance takes all calls seriously. Inquiries are 
reviewed by the Office of Health Sciences Schools Compliance. Other applicable 
departments may also review them, including but not limited to Human Resources, HIPAA 
Privacy Office, and University Counsel. 
 


